
They told me to 
“Try someplace else.” So I did. 

 I called HUD.

I found the perfect apartment near a park and public transportation. I asked for a reasonable accommodation
for my service dog, but the landlord told me “no pets – try someplace else.” So I called HUD and found out
it’s illegal for a housing provider to prohibit service animals. I filed a complaint, and now my dog and I have
a great place to live.

Fair Housing Is Your Right. Use It.
Landlords must make reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities, such as allowing for service
animals or providing an accessible parking space. Report housing discrimination to HUD or your local fair
housing center.

Visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing or call the HUD Hotline
1-800-669-9777 (English/Español)  1-800-927-9275 (TTY)

A public service message from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development in partnership with the National Fair Housing Alliance. The federal Fair Housing 
Act prohibits discrimination because of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, familial status or disability. For more information, visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing.

SCAN HERE FOR
MORE INFO

www.hud.gov/fairhousing
www.hud.gov/fairhousing
https://portalapps.hud.gov/AdaptivePages/HUD/welcome.htm



